January 29, 2020

Dear Family Dentistry,

For nearly twenty years now you have taken care of our family's needs since the retirement of our family Dentist here in Wheatland.

The first time you received a call, I was experiencing an extremely painful abscessed tooth. With the busy life I live, I had not gotten around to replacing Dr. Harnish upon retirement. As it happened, there was no one in the area who would take on a new or emergency patient that I would see.

After many calls in the area what a relief it was to speak to your staff, and learn that not only were you accepting new patients, but you could work me into one of your emergency spots quite soon. I'm thinking it was the very next day. The care I was given, and the superior work done on the affected tooth was unquestionable. That is just to describe the beginning of our many visits to the office for annual cleanings, crown placements, cavities reckoned with and many other dental issues, these past twenty years.

Our adult son in Steam Boat Springs called to share that his molar had broken off one evening, after many years away from the area. A call to the office and he was taken in like a member of the family. After the extraction of the remainder of the tooth, a new permanent tooth was fitted and put in. He has returned from Colorado annually since until just this past year when he was not able to work

a visit to Wyoming into his work schedule there in Steam Boat Springs.

The cosmetic work done for Terry capping his front teeth, giving him the perfect smile he is so proud of, dealing with whatever issues have presented themselves; always with graciousness and loving care.

The general feeling one has when walking in the front door; it's as if you have just dropped in to visit an old family friend. Truly the whole experience is one the entire office should be very proud of.

This thank you is not something that I have ever done before, but the atmosphere of your office and the accommodations shown to us just seem to require long overdue recognition. Thank you Dr. Pieper's and staff at Family Dentistry for these many years of care given to us.

Sincerely, Mult & family,

P.S. The work done this past week continues with your superior dental quality, not only do I have my gleaming smile back for my children, the ache in the molar that received the redo on the root canal is no more. How foolish to have put child care before myself and not taken care of this problem sooner.

May your blessings be returned to each of you tenfold!